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 Shasta Historical Society 

 President Mark Ball  kicked off the meeting. The Pledge  was led by  Brian Scarr  and 
 the innovation was given by  Colin Duffy  . Team # 6  ran the meeting. The co-captains 
 are  Brian Scarr  and  Steve Clark  . The Sergeant at  Arms was  Dar Barzin  . The 
 Greeters were  Andy McCurdy  ,  Mark Rincon  ,  Andree Blanchier  , and  Saeed 
 H  edayattzadeh  . 

 PP Dave Gerard  introduced our guests including  Tanner  ,  Phil McCarthy’s  business 
 partner, and  Jason Salter  introduced our Program Speaker,  Heather Farquhar  . There 
 were no Visiting Rotarians. 

 PP Amelia Ward  made an announcement about this year’s  I-House 
 week. They are looking for hosts to house students (mostly graduate 
 level) from March 25 -30. The students stay for 5 days. They are to be 
 dropped off each morning at City Hall at 8am and then picked up at 
 5pm. Each day they take off on an exciting adventure including things 
 like skiing and Houseboating, among others.  Amelia  and others say it 
 is a wonderful experience to have the opportunity to learn about the 
 lives of these students that come from different countries around the 
 world. 



 President Mark Ball  also had an announcement about  the upcoming visit from  District 
 Governor, Suzanne Bragddon  , scheduled for February  9th. 

 We had the pleasure of hearing a Craft Talk from  Phil  McCarthy. Phil  and 
 his wife,  Faith  , have 2 children. They have been married  for 24 years. They 
 started their lives together in Southern California, then moved to the 
 Sacramento area. Then, eventually moved to Redding.  Phil  and his 
 partner,  Tanner  , have a Chimney Sweep business. In  addition to 

 information about his family and their business,  Phil  answered some safety questions 
 about fireplace care as well as dryer vent maintenance. Thank you,  Phil  ! 

 Brian Scarr  introduced this month’s students recognized  by our Honor to Youth 
 committee. First,  Sharon Clay  and  Adrienne John  , from  Turtle Bay, nominated  Julia 
 Nikodem  (HTY recipient). She volunteers at Turtle  Bay and loves working with the 
 animal among many other things she does in the community. She is supported in her 
 efforts by her mother,  Joanna Nikodem  , her father,  Robert Martin  , and her sister, 
 Jenna Nikodem  . Second,  Erin Paradis  , 4-H Educator  and  Stephanie Dodson  , High 
 School Teacher at Shasta View Academy nominated,  Glorianna  Junokas  , as an HTY 
 recipient. She is supported by her mother,  Julie Junokas  ,  and her father,  Chris 
 Junokas  . 

 Recognitions 

 Eva Jiminez  took a trip with family to Argentina. 
 While there, they enjoyed the great food and also 
 the wonderful fly fishing. They embarked on an 8 
 day fishing trip where Eva learned some new ways 
 to cast into the wind. She donated to the club in 
 honor of this exciting excursion! 



 Congratulations to  Jason Montague  . He acquired a new  store 
 in Chico, as well as a new team. By the way,  Jason  started his 
 career in Locksmithing in the very store he acquired. We all 
 wished him good luck and he donated to the club in honor of 
 the first currency the Chico store collected, which he is holding 
 in his hand. 

 This was an “anticipatory” recognition for  Rob Adams  .  He 
 is planning a trip whereby he will take his children and 
 grandchildren on a multi-day Disney Adventure. However, 
 after this recognition and his donation to the club, he may 
 not be able to afford this upcoming trip. Nevertheless, we 
 are not worried,  Rob  is very resourceful and it is  a small 
 world after all! 

 Jason Salter  , a Director at the Shasta Historical  Society, introduced  Heather 
 Farquhar  . She shared information about all the 
 activities and events in which the Shasta Historical 
 Society supports or undertakes. They work with 
 many organizations to help gather and store 
 historical documents, photos, and other artifacts. In 
 addition to helping organize this information, they 
 provide means by which these important aspects of 
 our history can be stored such that they will remain 
 viable and protected for many generations to come. 
 Redding Rotary’s 100 year anniversary in April 2024 
 is an opportunity for our club to work more closely 
 with the Shasta Historical Society.  Heather  can be reached at shs@shastahistorical.org. 

 Prepared by the Spillway Committee for your Enjoyment - Today’s Author/Editor - Tony Giovaniello 
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http://www.wellcaremd.com/
http://www.fitptredding.com/
http://www.iwins.com/
https://www.marriott.com/en-us/hotels/rddsi-sheraton-redding-hotel-at-the-sundial-bridge/overview/?EM=DNM_SHERATONREDDING.COM
https://www.tcbk.com/
https://www.morganstanley.com/
http://www.reddingchamber.com/
mailto:https://www.sdsengineering.com/
mailto:mbjohannessen@gmail.com
https://www.dignityhealth.org/north-state/locations/connected-living
https://www.shastacollege.edu/
http://www.upstatehearing.com/
https://www.empirerecoverycenter.org/
http://www.rsbryantinc.com/rsb_home.html
https://www.minutemanpressofredding.com/
https://mchalesign.com/
https://obsidianit.com/
mailto:https://advisor.morganstanley.com/the-pathfinder-group-10825321?y_source=1_MTA4MjUzMjEtNzE1LWxvY2F0aW9uLndlYnNpdGU%3D
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